
 
From: Franco, Carl  
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 5:52 PM 
To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: Prairie and Kingsway 

 

Bob, 

 

At the corner of Prairie and Kingsway there are two yield signs on Kingsway, one heading north 

the other south.  That has been a bad corner in that the sight lines due to trees and shrubs blocked 

the view from Kingsway onto Prairie.  We have dealt with the landscaping to make it better. 

 

My thoughts are that the yield signs should be replace with stop signs.  A full stop seems much 

safer than rolling through. 

 Let me know what you think. 

 

Alderman Franco 

 

Sent from my iPad  

 


